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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Please stop the distraction of our city by adding more homeless shelters within the downtown area
and Multnomah county. How about adding these in any of the many suburbia areas of the state to
distribute this problem equally. Kind Regards, Sonia

Testimony is presented without formatting.


